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 We are pleased to announce the creation of the Cayuga Catholic Confirmation Program which will provide preparation for Confirmation in the 2024-25 year. The program serves the Young parishners in St. Mary’s, St. Mary and Martha, Our Lady of the Snow, Sacred Heart, St. Alphonsus and St. Ann of Cayuga County. 
Confirmation Classes are now forming for young parishioners in 8th grade and above.
Interested Families should contact Barbara Quinn at Barbara.Quinn@dor.org   315- 252-7271
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